
Loadmaster - Version issue problem

The same issue may apply to Sameday Express.

This indicates that the version on the computer is not the same as the reference version on the web site. It can occur after
someone downloads the latest version of the website and replaces one loaded through Autoloaders.

The answer is also on the website in Downloads/Autoloaders.

So simply manually delete the file WDUPDATE.NET and the message will go away.




